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June 5, 2014 

Business Record Women of Influence Committee: 
It is my pleasure to write a letter of support for Nancy Stefani’s nomination as a Woman of Influence in the Des Moines community. Since my arrival as President of Mercy Medical Center, I have been impressed with her dedication and passion for our mission and her role a champion of those we serve each and every day. 
The Mercy Auxiliary of Central Iowa is a crucial part of the fabric of Mercy Medical Center-Des Moines. Nancy’s leadership of this great organization has helped to transform our campus through gifts to patient areas from pediatrics to hospice care. This has also had a collaborative effect on all our associates, demonstrating the care and compassion of volunteers—many associates are now Auxiliary members and know that the Auxiliary mission goes hand in hand with that of our founding values. 
Nancy has been instrumental in launching new programs for membership that helps drive the immense impact on daily lives of patients, families and staff. To put it simply, we would not be the same without the support of Mercy Auxiliary of Central Iowa and Nancy’s leadership continues to take that organization to levels of greatness. In 2012, she was named as an Iowa Hospital Association Shining Star for her years of work as board member and board chair. This is indeed an honor bestowed on the most dedicated hospital volunteers and we are proud that she not only was given this award but that she continues her volunteering with us today. 
Her commitment to the Des Moines community extends far beyond the walls of Mercy Medical Center to her loyalty to Drake University and Athletics to the Diocese of Des Moines. We are all better together and Nancy demonstrates that in her daily volunteer life. 
It’s an honor to submit this highest recommendation for a long time volunteer that not only is a Woman of Influence, but also a woman of great character. Her gifts are most appreciated by the Mercy Family and we look forward to her energetic approach to the Mercy Auxiliary of Central Iowa for years to come. 
Sincerely, 
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Robert P. Ritz, President, Mercy Medical Center 
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